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3 August 2006

Ms Erika Birtiz

21B Wilkinson Road
SUNSHINE VIC 3020
Dear Ms Biritz

Thank you for your recent letter to the Governor-General concerning your proposed
application to the European Court of Human Rights.

Major General Jeffery appreciates the time and trouble you have taken writing to him
about this matter which he understands has caused you great concern. However, |
am sorry to disappoint you but the Governor-General cannot become involved in
such matters.

Thank you once again for writing to the Governor-General.

Yours sincerely

P PR, )

Amanda O’Rourke
Acting Deputy Official Secretary to the Governor-General



